Washington DC has the potential to become a great city, but to do that we must maximize the space we have. | live near this site, and fully support
the upzoning of this site to MU-10. This area is already dense with several similar height buildings buildings with the proposed building here. We are
in desparate need of more housing, libraries, and other public facilities. Additonally, we need to move this parking underground. Police and other
public officials are forced to park on the sidewalk/grass which ruins the landscape and ability for pedestrains to get around. | support building a
building as tall as possible here. We are in a city, therefore there should be no reason we cannot have 10 story buildings eveyrwhere, but especially

on this site. We need to make correct decisions now, or it will take decades to undo our past decisions. Please upzone this site.
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